
22nd April 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

May Fair Celebration

To celebrate the May Bank holiday the children of Reception and Key Stage One will be participating in a May Fair.
The children will have the opportunity to learn some traditional country dances and May Pole dances to perform at
the fair. Unfortunately, due to the current restrictions we are unable to invite parents, however, the event will be
filmed and uploaded to YouTube for you to enjoy and share with family members.

The May Fair will take place on Friday 30th April in the afternoon. On this day the children can come into school
dressed in traditional May Fair clothes. For girls, this is white or flowered dresses and for the boys smart shirts and
trousers.

At the May Fair, we will be crowning a May Queen and May King. Children in Year 2 will be able to apply to
become May Queen or King by writing a letter explaining why they should be chosen. These letters need to be
given to Miss Frampton by Tuesday 27th April. The staff will then read the anonymous letters and vote for their
winners.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

J Frampton

Miss J Frampton
Year 2 Teacher


